3/28/2017 A message from Property Mgmt

Please be a Conscientious Pet Owner
and keep your pet Safe!

Dear Homeowners,

It appears that some owners are using the open common area between the Vista
buildings and the dunes as a "no leash required” dog run area.

Ocean Gallery's Rules and Regulations are the same as St. Johns county, whereby a
leash is required at all times and the county has also confirmed that a leash being
dragged by the dog and not in the owner's hand does not satisfy the law.

It is against the Rules and Regulations of Ocean Gallery to allow your dog to run
anywhere on the property without a leash in the pet owner's hand and the dog under the
owner's control.

The guards have been instructed that they are to notify the owner immediately whenever a
dog is spotted not on a leash and if the violation still persists, then they will contact the
county and the management office for further action.

Please walk your dog with a leash and pick up after your furry family members.
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Ocean Gallery and your neighbors thank you for being a responsible pet
owner !

Sincerely,

OGPOA Property Mgmt Office
4600 A1A South

St Augustine, FL 32080
Website

904-471-6655
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